
 

 

February 13, 2017 
 
Dominic Mancini, Acting Administrator 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs 
The Office of Management and Budget 
725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20503 
 
Dear Dr. Mancini, 
 
We, the undersigned organizations, are writing to request that the Office of Management and Budget 
(OMB) issue guidance to federal agencies, reminding them that they are required under the Paperwork 
Reduction Act to give public notice before removing online government information.

http://bit.ly/2kniA45
http://bit.ly/2jIwGMt
http://bit.ly/2ksJF8s
http://reut.rs/2kq4hzs
http://bit.ly/2jSosmo
http://bit.ly/2jMdrkS


 

 

removed, including appropriate justification for the removal and instructions on how to access the 
relevant public information once it is no longer available on the agency’s website. In addition, the 
National Archives and Records Administration (NARA) recently sent a memo to agencies, reminding 
them that when significa

mailto:pmcdermott@openthegovernment.org
http://bit.ly/2llpomS


 

 

Electronic Privacy Information Center 

Equal Rights Advocates 

First Amendment Coalition  

Fiscal Policy Institute  

FOI Oklahoma  

The FOIA Project  

The Franciscan Action Network  

Free Government Information 

Generation Progress 

Good Jobs First  

Health Justice Project  

Higher Ed, Not Debt  

Institute for Agriculture and Trade Policy  

Institute for Child, Youth, and Family Policy, 



 

 

Transactional Records Access Clearinghouse  

U.S. PIRG  

Veterans Education Success 

The Voter Participation Center 

Women’s Law Project 

Women’s Voices Women Vote Action Fund   

 

 


